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EXHIBITOR & VENDOR INVITATION 
  

2019 National Tribal Judicial and Court Personnel Conference 
Mystic Lake Casino and Resort, Shakopee, MN 

October 16 – 18, 2019 
 
The National American Indian Court Judges Association (“NAICJA”), a national non-profit 
organization of American Indian and Alaska Native tribal court judges and tribal court personnel, 
is accepting registrations from qualified artisans and exhibitors for booth space at the 
50th Annual National Tribal Judicial and Court Personnel Conference.   
 
Booth space for this year’s conference will begin on Wednesday, October 16 and run through 
Thursday, October 17 (end of day). Purchase of a booth does not include admission to the 
conference.  You must register for a conference ticket separately. 
 
The conference will be held at the Mystic Lake Casino and Resort in Shakopee, Minnesota. The 
conference provides to nearly 300 tribal judges, peacemakers, court personnel and others 
interested in tribal courts, quality culturally-appropriate continuing legal education to enhance 
the functioning of their tribal justice systems. Participants learn about major recent court 
decisions and legislation as well as about emerging practices that improve the quality of tribal 
justice administration while maintaining fidelity to tribal traditions, customs and values. 
Conference attendees often find they learn greatly from the opportunity to network with their 
tribal court peers.  
 
Please submit your booth registration to by clicking here.  The cost per booth is as follows: 
 

Exhibit Booth - $450 

Non-Profit Booth - $250 

Artisan Booth - $350 

 
A confirmation letter with details for set up and take down will be sent within two weeks of the 
conference.  I look forward to seeing you in Minnesota! 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Bridget McCleskey 
Conference Coordinator 
 
 
 

http://www.naicja.org/
https://www.regonline.com/naicja2019

